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 Education Directorate 
Children, Families and Education Department  

People Department 
2 Floor Zone D  

Bernard Weatherill House 
8 Mint Walk 

Croydon, CR0 1EA 
Tel/Typetalk: 020 8726 6400 

 

 
 

 
Date: 14 May  2021 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear 
 
Best Start Children’s Centre Consultation – May 2021 
  
Thank you for requesting a copy of the Children’s Centre Consultation survey, 
please find a survey enclosed along with a prepaid, addressed envelope for you to 
send back your response  

You can also respond by  

 Completing  the online survey before midnight, 14 June 2021 
 Speaking to staff at your local children’s centre 

 
Please allow plenty of time for your completed survey to reach us, we need to 
receive it by Monday 14 June  2021  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Debby MacCormack  
Service Manager, Children’s Centres, Parenting and Parent Infant Partnership   
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